
 

Links to Community 
 

Aboriginal Voice throughout the school 

There are forums that provide opportunities for Aboriginal families to have their voices heard 

throughout the school. Aboriginal families are active participants of each of these forums, and are 

widely represented.  Such forums include: 

- Governing Council 
- Parent Advocacy Group (facilitated by ACEO) 

In addition, the school encourages parent/family/ community voice through surveys, questionnaires, 

Facebook polls etc... to ensure that parents and families have the opportunity to feedback to the 

school community. In 2021, the Aboriginal Education Team, is looking to review the School and 

Community Partnership Agreement. 

 

 

 

 


